Alberta

Energy
Regulator

Via Email Calgary Head Office

Suite 1000, 250 - 5 Street SW

December 6, 2019 Calgary, Alberta T2P OR4

Canada

Clearview Resources Ltd. Alberta Energy Regulator — Oil & Gas Surface www.aer.ca
Attention: Renee Miles Attention: Barbara Kapel Holden, Counsel

Dear Mesdames:

RE: Request for Regulatory Appeal by Clearview Resources Ltd. (Clearview)
Alberta Energy Regulator — Oil & Gas Surface (AER O&GS)
Licence No.: MSL142303
Location: 100/1-14-52-11W5
Request for Regulatory Appeal No.: 1925877

The Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) acknowledges receipt of email correspondence from Clearview dated
December 6, 2019, advising that the above noted request for regulatory appeal has been withdrawn.

As a result, the request for regulatory appeal is discontinued and the AER has closed its file in relation to
this matter.

Sincerely,
<Original signed by>

Aimée Hockenhull
Regulatory Appeals Coordinator

inquiries 1-855-297-8311 24-hour emergency 1-800»222»6514 inguiries@aer.ca



